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I beg to acknowledge receipt of statement of account

of $25.11 and to refer you to Department's letter of the 15th

June. The account enclosed in that letter has not been return

to the Department either by Geo. F. Gibson or Inspector C.C.

Parker. It is desired to know whether the account was sent to

Kr. Gibson or Mr. Parker as requested.

Your obedient

Fdw Leau

Wast, Deputy and Secretär

The anadim Fairbanka Morse Co.

Montreal, P.Q.
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